
 

 

 

 

25/09/2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to provide enriching activities for our students, 
we are looking to expand our range of clubs while keeping them free or as low-cost as possible. To achieve this, we 
kindly request your support in donating good-quality, complete items for use in our clubs. 
  
We are particularly looking for donations of the following: 
  

Board games such as: 
UNO 
Chess 
Playing Cards 
Pictionary 
Dobble 
  
Other items such as: 
Mindful colouring books 
Word search books 
Puzzles 

 
Please bring any items to our main reception and we will collect and get them to the correct clubs! 
 
In addition, if you prefer to make a cash donation, we have opened up ParentPay to receive cash donations, which 
will be allocated to the senior students' clubs budget. See the item labelled ‘Clubs Budget Donations’. 
  
Your generosity will help us continue to offer engaging and diverse activities for our students. Thank you in advance 
for your support! 
  
Sincerely, 
 

  
Emilija Petraviciute 
Head Student 
  

 
Jago Herriot 
Head Student 
 


